
Comment on Notice 2013-06
from Richard Li, City of Milwaukee

on Thursday, March 07, 2013

Comment:

I would like the MSRB to modify EMMA to allow for 6 digit CUSIP filing of Continuing Disclosure. That
would ensure that all information, including historical, is available to any bondholder with that base CUSIP. The
filer can decide whether a filing is general (6 digit CUSIP, such as CAFRs) or specific (9 digit CUSIP, such as
bond call notices).


